

Write the correct form or tense of the verbs in brackets.

1. Look! _____ your father _____ (come) ?
2. We _____ (have) a party yesterday.
3. The doctors _____ (find) ways to treat this disease in the future.
4. Peter (dislike) _____ doing the housework because he is lazy
5. Do Nam and his friends love (learn) _____ Maths?

Read the passage and complete the sentences

One of my favorite hobbies is fishing. Fishing is a great way to relax on weekends. It is relaxing to sit on the shore of the lake or on a river bank. If you have never experienced it, I think you are really missing something. You can watch the ripples on the water and hear the soothing sounds of the waves. On a nice day, the warmth of the sun and a breeze off the water feels great. Fishing is inexpensive. All you need is a fishing pole and some bait. If you can't afford bait, go outside at night and look for earthworms, or night crawlers. Fishing is exciting. Some fish pull hard on the fishing line. They can put up quite a fight! It's exciting to catch a lot of fish in one spot.

1. Fishing is _____.
A. relaxing B. exciting C. inexpensive D. A, B and C
2. The best time to go fishing is _____.
A. at night B. the weekends. C. at noon D. in the early morning
3. The word breeze means _____.
A. gentle wind B. moving C. light rain D. A and C
4. Fishing bait may be _____.
A. earthworms B. A and C C. night crawlers D. fishing line
5. The word spot means _____.
A. river B. sea C. place D. lake

Read the text and choose the correct answer (A, B, C or D) to each question.

A hobby is an activity people love doing in their free time. There are many types of hobbies. One of the easiest hobbies is collecting things such as stamps, letters, stones, photos, clothes, CDs, and so on. There are indoor and outdoor hobbies. Many teenagers like indoor activities such as playing computer games, surfing the Internet, watching movies, or listening to music. Some indoor activities such as reading, playing a musical instrument, and learning aren't as popular as they were in the 20th century. Gardening, walking, horse riding, cycling, skateboarding, mountain climbing are outdoor hobbies. Riding a bicycle is the most popular among them because many children have a bike. There are other types of hobbies as well: visiting museums or travelling. These hobbies are quite expensive, so just a few people can do them.

1. When do people do their hobbies?
A. In their free time B. In their working time
C. In their busy time D. All are correct
2. Which of the following is the easiest hobby?
A. Playing computer games B. Skateboarding
C. Collecting items D. Cooking
3. What hobbies were more popular in the 20th century?
A. Reading and learning B. Horse riding and cycling
C. Playing computer games and cycling D. Watching TV
4. Which is NOT an outdoor hobby?
A. Gardening B. Watching movies C. Mountaining D. Skiing
5. Why don't many people visit museums or travel?
A. Because it is difficult B. Because it is expensive
C. Because it takes a lot of time D. Because it is cheap.

Rearrange the following words to make complete sentences.

1. classical/ My/ likes/ mother/ to/ music/. / Listening



2. his/ dad/ car/. / Ana's/ washing/ hates

→

3. traveling/ friend/ by/ loves/ My/ plane/. / father's

→

4. emails/. / writing/ I/ long/ hate

→

5. watching/ dislike/ films/horror/ She/ TV/. / on

→

Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning.

1. I find dancing interesting.

→ **I think that**

2. There are four people in my family.

→ **My family**

3. My father doesn't like listening to music.

→ **My father hates**

4. My mother rides to work every day.

→ **My mother goes**

5. I like watching TV best.

→ **My favourite hobby**